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Dear 3rd grade families,

Here’s to another wonderful week of learning! I will be out on Monday and Tuesday, but I have lined up the most wonderful sub to take my place. 
 What are we doing this week?
Reading/Grammar: For the next three weeks we take a break from our Harcourt program and dive into our first lit study, Freckle Juice. Students will be placed in book clubs and they will rotate various jobs as they read this very funny chapter book. This will give us a chance to put our CAFÉ reading strategies to work and explore a book in depth. Spelling words for the next three weeks will be vocabulary from this book.
Writing: We have a very special writing project this week that revolves around Veteran’s Day. You may not know this, but we have our own very special veteran at Anthem School…Mr. Yennie! He will be coming in on Wednesday to talk with the class about what Veteran’s Day means to him and his experiences in war. We will then write him thank you letters and express how proud we are of him and share our favorite things we learned from his talk. 
Science: Week 3 of rocks and minerals takes us deep into the center of the earth as we explore the layers of the earth and what they are made of. We will also look at how fossils are formed and what information they give us about the past. Our Science post test will be on Friday.
Math: We are rocking and rolling with multiplication and topic 5. This week we get into the factors of 0,1,2,5,9, and 10. We continue to talk about where and when we use multiplication in real life and how important it is to have our facts memorized. Next week we start our multiplication fact program called Rocket Math. More info will be included in next week’s newsletter. Please be sure your child has his/her flashcards in backpacks as we will be using them each day.
 November Info to know: 
8th/9th: Mrs. Peterson out, Mrs. Tanigawa to sub

8th: start Freckle Juice lit study

11th: No School, Veteran’s Day

10th: McDonald’s Night…please join me for some burgers and fries!! I will be there from 5:30-6:30.
19th: Early release day for teacher inservice
25th/26th: No school…Happy Thanksgiving! 
Respectfully,

Mrs. Peterson

